
Launch 3rd UN Global Road Safety week (4-10 

May 2015) 

 

The launch of the Global Road Safety week took 

place on 4 May 2015 at Cofimvaba in the Eastern 

Cape. The Department of Transport, Eastern Cape 

Provincial Transport, the Road Traffic Management 

Corporation together with Transport stakeholders 

teamed up to put together a weekly programme to 

address road safety challenges faced by kids on our 

roads.  

 

 The emphasis for the 2015 global road safety week 

was safety of children on the roads with the theme: 

"Children and Road Safety". The RTMC attended 

the launch and supported the Province by providing educational promotional material. The Road 

Safety Education team together with the Province also participated in an early morning road 

block which focused on scholar transport safety. The RTMC team also supported and 

participated in various activities as part of the Global Road Safety Week.  

 

 


